Just a brief note to acknowledge your letter of March 5, suggesting the expansion of the Joint Review Committee and modifications in the accreditation process for the approval of educational programs preparing assistants to the primary care physician.

Your letter is being shared with the executive offices of the presently collaborating organizations of the Joint Review Committee on educational programs for the assistant to the primary care physician and will be considered by the latter Committee in its coming meeting on June 7-8, 1973.

The interest of the Association of Physician Assistant Programs in the education of assistants to primary care physicians is appreciated.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

C. H. William Ruhe, M.D.